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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB3361 modifies pre-packaging requirements for all  

medical marijuana flower, trim, shake, kief, and other flower-based products not classified as 

concentrates and sold by licensed processors and growers to licensed dispensaries. Products must 

be sold in packages ranging in size from one-half (1/2) gram to three (3) ounces. Nonopaque 

packaging materials are permissible, provided all other packaging and labeling regulations are 

adhered to and the product is placed in an opaque container before leaving the dispensary.  

Displaying and smelling medical marijuana are permitted. 

 

Additionally, the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority is directed to establish rules for 

returning defective or hazardous pre-packaged products to dispensaries and for returning 

products between licensed entities. 

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3361 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA) to promulgate rules for 

the return of defective or hazardous pre-packaged products. OMMA intends to utilize existing 

staff to establish such rules. As written, this measure is not anticipated to create a negative 

impact on the agency or state budget. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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